
 

 

INVITATION TO THE FEST 
 

 

 
Respected Professor, 
 
Greetings from IIT Kharagpur! 
 
National Students’ Space Challenge is pleased to invite all the students of your institute to the India’s 
Largest Space Technology Fest which will be held from 1st to 3rd November 2019 at Indian Institute of 
Technology Kharagpur in association with Indian Space Research Organisation (ISRO).  
 
This festival provides students an opportunity to participate in events which vary from water rocketry, 
topology, coding, manual, autonomous and semi-autonomous robotic events, case study, paper 
presentation, overnight experiences and an entire plethora of competitions for the engineering brains. In 
addition to this, we are having a series of innovation challenges, workshops and guest lectures by eminent 
astronomers and scientists across the globe.  
All the undergraduate and postgraduate students are allowed to participate in the fest irrespective of their 
departments.  
We, hereby welcome you and students of your institute to join us in NSSC’19.  
Thank You.  
 
 

 
Regards,  
Mr. Siddhant Singh 
Governor,  
National Students’ Space Challenge 2019,  
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